Dear student, 

from  December 19, 2016 the links to access the virtual classroom will be modified;.
From   this date,  to access the virtual classrooms you will no longer use the present links but those associated with the professor
From December 13, the list of new links will be available at
http://www.unicam.it/didatticaduepuntozero

 To summarize:
1. Till  December 17, you must  use the present links

2. From  December 19 you must  use the new links

3. Once the new  link is added ,  the procedures to access remain unchanged

4. The list of links and the guide to  access  the virtual classroom will be soon available at: http://www.unicam.it/didatticaduepuntozero
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